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 November 4, 2013
November Newsletter
Our Halloween assembly was a great success.  Classes decorated their classrooms, and students took part in the costume parade and Assembly. Thank you to the student council for organizing such a successful day.  We have had a number of classes participating in fieldtrips, sports, and skating which require parent drivers.  A big thank you to the many parents who have volunteered their time to drive to these events.  We appreciate you!
EARTHQUAKE COMFORT KITS-Volunteers needed
Thank you to the many parents and students who brought in their comfort kits to finish up our classroom bins.   If you have not sent in an Earthquake comfort kit, please take 5 minutes and put one together for your child, so that we can complete this portion of the earthquake preparedness.  
The kit only contains three or four items: a short note or letter written to your child telling them not to worry, a small family photo or photo of someone close to them, and a small toy or playing cards.  Please DO NOT send any food or drink items as these have been supplied in the main kits.  
We are also in need of Volunteers who would be able go through the Bins to list the comfort kits and sort name tags.  
PHOTO RETAKES – Wednesday November 6
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Retake Day is for those students and staff that missed the first photo day or wish to have a retake photo.  If a student has been previously photographed and wishes a retake we ask that they please return their original proofs to the photographer when having their retake photo.  This will enable the photographer to see what “wasn’t right” about the original photo and ensure that each student gets a great photo. The proofs will be returned to the student at that time. Thank you for your co-​operation.
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REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY
This year, our Remembrance Day Assembly will be taking place on Thursday, November 07 at 10:45 a.m.  Several students will be contributing to the assembly through stories, poetry, songs and skits.  Students will be receiving poppies at the assembly.  If they wish to bring in a small donation for the poppy there will be a special collection tin at the assembly.  Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend this special assembly with us. 
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WINTER WEATHER - PLEASE DRESS PROPERLY

Students are expected to go outside during recess and lunch as we believe that fresh air and exercise is important to developing healthy bodies and minds.  The weather in our area is often wet and can be blustery but for the most part is not extreme.  Please ensure that your child wears the appropriate clothing to school, based on the weather.  Many students arrive at school in light hoodies and no jackets, which does not properly prepare them to be outside in all types of weather.  Inside days only occur when the weather is extremely wet or very cold.  
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FLU SEASON

We are now beginning flu season and have experienced some absences among our students and staff related to the flu.  This is a good time to remind your child how important it is to wash their hands regularly and not touch their faces with their hands. We remind parents not to send students to school if they have flu symptoms (fever, vomiting, cough, aches, chills, sweats) and to keep them home until they are fully recovered.  A sick child is not able to perform well at school and runs the risk of infecting other students and staff, some of whom may be more vulnerable to serious effects of the flu and require much longer time to recuperate.  
SCHOOL WEB PAGE/CALENDAR

Rather than waiting for a monthly newsletter, be sure to also check our school webpage which is updated regularly with events and notices as they come due.   To access it go to: 

www.surreyschools.ca/schools/northridge
The main page also has information for parents and different links.  To see past and current Newsletters open the “News & Others” tab.  If you have any items you are looking for or that you feel should be added, drop Mrs. Starr an email (starr_t@surreyschools.ca) so we can put them on the page.  
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HOMEWORK HELP ONLINE
Need help with homework?  Students and parents can access a resource site on the Surrey District webpage.  Check it out under  www.surreyschools.ca then go to Tab “Student Services” and then “Homework Help”.  To access databases and resources – User Name:  sd36bc    Password: sd36bc
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Friendly Reminder Regarding Lunch Deliveries

Please DO NOT deliver lunches to your child’s classroom door because it is too disruptive while teaching is taking place, especially as students are drawn to the window of the classroom if someone is waiting outside.  To avoid these situations, please leave your child’s lunch on the table outside the office with your child’s name and have them pick it up at lunchtime. 

VANDALISM

The school district continues to spend thousands of dollars dealing with vandalism.  Last week we had a report from district personnel that vandals had been on the roof of the school and stole copper piping from our air conditioning unit causing extensive damage.  The value to replace this unit is approximately $10,000, which most likely will not be covered by insurance as a result of the high deductible.  Most of the vandalism happens during the evening or weekends when the school is not occupied.   If you see or know of any suspicious activity around the school after hours, please report this to any of the following numbers:


District’s Security Company:  778-328-7751


RCMP (non-emergency)
604-599-0502


OR call 911 for serious concerns
Thanks for your help in keeping the school community a safe place for our children.

CODE YELLOW
Last week we had a Code Yellow at the school which delayed lunch and required the students to remain in their classrooms for a short period of time.  A Code Yellow is when we request students and staff to clear the hallways as we deal with a situation that we would prefer students not to see or a situation that requires unimpeded hallway access  From time to time, it may be necessary to call a Code Yellow but it is not something that students or parents need to be unnecessarily concerned or worried about.  

-------------------------------------------------Please cut here and return ----------------------------------------------
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EARTHQUAKE VOLUNTEER
I am able to volunteer to help out with comfort kits.  The best times for me would be:

________ Mornings


_________Afternoons
________  Anytime

The best days would be:

______ Monday    _____Tuesday   ______Wednesday  ______Thursday  ______Friday

__________________________________


___________________________

      My Name







Phone Number

PALS 
 (Parents as Literacy Supporters) Preschool Buddies Program
At North Ridge Elementary School
2013/2014
Attention all 3-4 year olds. North Ridge will be hosting 6 PALS sessions this year. 

PALS is a program for parents and their 3 and 4 year old children. It is designed to build the connection between home and school and to get ready for kindergarten. Each session focuses on early literacy and numeracy skills through games, activities and songs. Families will take home a goodie bag as well as ideas and strategies to support their children with literacy development. This is a parent participation program so all parents are required to stay throughout the sessions. Sessions will be from 8:35 a.m.-10:50 a.m.
The following is a list of the dates of the PALS program:
Session 1: Fri, Dec. 6
Session 2: Fri, Jan. 17
Session 3: Fri, Feb. 7
Session 4: Fri, Mar. 7
Session 5: Fri, April 4
Session 6: Fri, May 16
Each session includes: 
        Fun activities for parents/caregivers to do with their preschooler
        Snack time
        Time for parents to learn new ways to help their children learn
        Stories and songs
        A take home bag full of things to do and use at home such as a tool kit with scissors, pencils, glue, a book and materials related to the session activities (magnetic letters, markers, etc.)
PALS is a great way for young children to become more comfortable and confident at school and to get ready for kindergarten. And PALS is completely FREE!
If you are interested in being a part of this program, please pre-register by calling the school office at 604-599-3900. You will be required to give your child’s name and age plus a phone number where you can be reached. Space is limited, so please register early.
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IMPORTANT DATES:





Tuesday November 5


SAMOSA SALE





Wednesday November 6


PICTURE RETAKES





Thursday November 7


REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY @ 10:45 a.m.





November 8 and 11


NO SCHOOL 





Monday November 18


HOT LUNCH





Monday November 25


POPCORN DAY








Further dates can be checked on the School Website at:





www.surreyschools.ca/northridge














